
 

 

 
 
 

24th September 2018  

 

 

              Class 3 and 4 Trip 

Alhambra Theatre – Aladdin 

11th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To support this term’s writing topic, we would like to take classes 3 and 4, to see 

the live production of Aladdin at the Alhambra Theatre in Bradford.  

 

We have secured tickets for the production on Friday 11th January 2019.  

The cost per child, including transport is £5.33.  

 

We rely on your financial support in order to make visits viable. Should you 

wish to discuss your financial contribution, please contact the office staff 

or Mrs Grist.   Under the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we are 

not able to charge for educational journeys (transport/insurance/entry 

fees) which occur during school time.  

 

If you choose not to contribute this will not lead to your child being 

excluded from the trip, however if school do not receive enough voluntary 

contributions this may result in school cancelling the trip. 

 
The show starts at 1pm, so we will be leaving school at 12 noon and travelling by 

coach to Bradford.  The children will be having lunch before we leave.  The show 

finishes at approximately 3.30pm.    

 

All children will need a packed lunch and drink, please no fizzy drinks or glass 

containers. If your child would like a school packed lunch can you please let school 

know.  

 

We will send more information out nearer the time of the trip. 

 

Mr Lugg and Mrs Butler  

Class Teachers 


